
GET ABOUT
Due to the Declaration of Local
Emergency  the Pomona Valley

Transportation Authority will be
waiving fares on its Get About

service*

FARE WAIVER WILL BE IN
EFFECT:

MARCH 20, 2020 - MARCH 31, 2020

IMPORTANT UPDATE
REGARDING COVID-19

*Waiver NOT applicable on ReadyNow or One Step Over

the Line Services. All booking rules apply

For more information please contact PVTA at : 909-596-7664

email: infopvta@gmail.com


